Mr. J. Gibson Mrs. J. Grant

Planning Officer Grianan

Moray Council The Wyndies

Elgin Garmouth
Moray

3" October V32 7GT

Dear Mr. Gibson

Extension to ‘Southview’, .Th@ Wyndies, Garmouth

I understand that Future Plans have made initial enquiries in
respect of the above proposed development on behalf of Mr. and
Mrs. Lambart and have been informed that vou would recommend
refusal of planning permission on the grounds that an extension to
the rear of the cottage, consisting of a one and a half-storeyed
garage, bedroom and bathroom, would unacceptably alter its
character.

First of all, and with the greatest respect, | should like to point out
that my house, situated to the rear of lan and Mary’s house:; is of a
similar design, albeit sited at right angles to it, and facing on to The
Wyndies.

Furthermore, | would have absolutely no objections to the
extension going ahead, as envisaged by Future Plans.

Consequently, | should be grateful if you would take into
consideration these points when coming to a decision about the
recommendation you would be making fo the Plannina Committee
in due course.

Yours truly,

Jill Grant (Mrs.)



